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President and Editor Comments:
It certainly was nice having a break after the stamp show. Harvey Edwards
did a great job not only as the Show Chair, but also with the facility, dealers, and
helping with the security and exhibits. Unfortunately, Harvey is "retiring" after
13 years as Chair. The club needs a replacement ASAP. The next Reno Stamp
Show is July 28-29, 2018. This gives the members plenty of time to seriously
think about and then offering your services to coordinate the show activities.
Harvey is available to answer questions and give advice to anyone interested.

The Program Chair, Nadiah Beekun, is looking for members to give a Show-
And-Tell at the Sept. 24 meeting. She is looking for those who made purchases
at the Reno show or other recent stamp shows. Help members understand
your collecting interests by showing and explaining what was purchased and
why you wanted to add the item to your collection or exhibit. About 4 or 5 vol-
unteers are needed to talk about your "stuff."

There is an ad hoc committee looking at revising the Auction Bucks award cri-
teria for volunteer activities. These Auction Bucks are used to purchase donat-
ed yard/garage sale items at the Nov. 12 meeting. Suggestions can be given to
Paul Glass, Betty Mudge or Howard Grenzebach. The goal is to have the re-
vised list ready for approval at the next Board meeting on Nov. 26.

Membership renewals are now due. See notice on page 8.

A couple of new phila-
telic displays were set
up in Reno this past
week. Pictures are on
page 3 and page 6.
Volunteers and ideas
are always needed to
inform the public
about our favorite
hobby. This is one of
the display cases at
the South Valleys Li-
brary.
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Post Boy Reporter
August 13 picnic - The picnic was a great success
with attendance at 40. It was great having family
attend and even a few grandkids. George Ray gets a
big thank you for arranging the "indoor" picnic with
outdoor temperature approaching 1000. He also
provided a nice gas grill to cook the meat. Barbara
Diederichsen coordinated the food items brought
by members. There was a nice distribution with

chips, condiments, salads and desserts. Steve Fos-
ter did the shopping for the hamburgers, a few tur-
key burgers, hot dogs and sausages. Howard
Grenzebach brought enough drinks for everyone.
And the grillers were Charles White and Harvey
Edwards.

The only official business was the counting of elec-
tion ballots by Richard Simmonds. The Vice-
President is Gary Atkinson (first elected office in
NSSS), the Secretary is Howard Grenzebach who
was re-elected, and Dave Gehringer (first elected
office in NSSS) as a Director. Congratulations to the
new board members.

Three members had bourse tables and one visitor came to sell some nice stamps (Scott #1, Columbians, and other expen-
sive items). Since the visitor sold multiple items, he donated a commission fee of $100 to the club.

August 27 meeting - The raffle had the usual 10 items with two bonus prizes won by Eugene Smoots (a stuffed bear left
over from the stamp show donat-
ed by the USPS) and Howard
Grenzebach. Howard's bonus
prize was The Official World
Stamp Show Exhibition Catalog
that was donated by John Walter.
John had already purchased his
own copy at the World Show.
This copy was sent from APS for
his volunteer activities at the
show. The 50-50 money drawing
of $9.00 was won by Gary Atkin-
son.

Two new members joined at the meeting: Ragnar Kuehnert and Jeanne Paquin who lives in Las Vegas. Jeanne visits Re-
no regularly to visit her children and grandkids.

The philatelic program was presented by Harvey Edwards who discussed the successful 2016 Reno Stamp Show which
had 380 attendees. After tallying the financials, the club was $400 in the black. John Walter also discussed some of his
experiences at the World Show NY2016. Pictures were shown of both shows during the presentations.

Ragnar Kuehnert Jeanne Paquin
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT Dean McKay
by Dave Parsons

In order to let NSSS members know their fellow members, the Post Boy
will feature different members in its issues. This is a good chance to
find out what others are interested in and the background of the mem-
ber. This month’s featured member is Dean McKay. Dean was born in
Dallas, Texas and now lives in Tahoe City. Along the way he lived in
Florida and Southern California.

Dean has been in the NSSS since last year. Dean enjoyed our stamp
show last July.

Dean’s collecting interests are U.S., Canada, British Commonwealth,
and German stamps. He started collecting stamps 63 years ago as a kid
and accumulated stamps along with friends. Dean has had an interest-
ing working career, participating in the Saturn Apollo Moon launch
program. He has had experience with NASA, space intelligence, and has
been active in the tech world. He now serves on the boards of several
companies. Dean is married to Susan Mix. Dean and Susan have 5 chil-
dren and 13 grandchildren. His extended family lives in Ashland OR,

San Jose, Temecula, and Boston. Dean enjoys fly fishing, skiing at Squaw Valley, and woodworking.

When asked what his dream stamp (under $5000CV) would be, Dean mentioned that
he would like to have one of the early, low numbered U.S. stamps. So we will award
him with a nice copy of #2, pictured to the left.

Dean’s email is hdeanmckay@mac.com.

___________________________________________________________
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